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 4 June 2020 

Virtual Sports Week 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

Exciting news! We are going to be holding a Virtual Sports Week from Monday 15th June to Friday 19th June. The 

Rooksdown Campus and Greenbank Campus will all be competing together in one big event! Those children attending 

school will also be able to take part in the activities as part of their pods at school.  

On Monday 15th June, there will be 10 fun, sporty activities published for you to have a go at throughout the week. 

These can be done at any time but your scores must be submitted before 1pm on Friday 19th June.  

There will be two ‘winners’ announced on Friday afternoon – the winning group (red/Mozart, blue/Beethoven, 

green/Elgar or yellow/Vivaldi) and the winning class. Points are awarded for taking part and the score/time that the 

children get. The results are programmed in a way that takes age into account (we are not expecting the Year Rs to 

jump as far as the Year 6s!) If you submit a video of the activity being completed you also get some bonus points. 

Throughout the week, this website (bit.ly/chpssportsday) is your ‘go to’ site for all your Virtual Sports Week needs. It 

is where you will be able to view the activities, submit your responses and upload your videos. Please be really careful 

when entering your scores – the way that you do so is explained on each page to make sure the score is registered 

accurately. You can also only submit one result for each activity so feel free to have some practice tries before 

submitting your final score! You will need to be signed into Google as a pupil, so if you do not have your login details 

please email homelearning@chjs.net as soon as possible! 

On the Friday afternoon, we are encouraging as many as you as possible to have a picnic in your gardens or park 

(following the government advice) in the true Castle Hill Sports Day spirit. 

Please send as many pictures as you can throughout the week to your class teachers on ClassDojo or to 

@chps_bstoke on Twitter! You will also be able to upload photos via the website too! 

 

Let’s get moving! 

 

Regards 

The Castle Hill Team 
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